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Wollongong to Coniston 
infrastructure upgrade

Community Notification 
December 2024 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present.  

The Rail Service Improvement Program 
is delivering a safer, more equitable 
and integrated transport network to 
help people move safely, reliably and 
efficiently across NSW. 

What work are we doing? 
In December, we will be: 

• completing overhead wiring upgrades in the 
rail corridor at Coniston, including site set-up 
and deliveries.  

When we’ll be working 
Set-up of the site compound will start on Monday 
2 December, and will be removed on Thursday 12 
December.  

Out-of-hours work will be carried out between 
6pm and 7am from Friday 6 December and 
Monday 9 December 2024. 

All work is dependent on weather and site 
conditions and is subject to change. 

 

 

 

 

 

What will this mean for you? 
For the safety of staff and passengers, work will 
take place during a scheduled Sydney Trains 
trackwork period. No trains will operate at this 
time and the station is closed.  

You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles 
• noise from machinery and equipment  
• equipment and material deliveries. 

Managing our impacts 
Wherever possible, we will take measures to 
reduce noise, including: 

• turning off vehicles and equipment when not 
in use 

• exercising respite periods during work  
• using non-tonal reversing beepers 
• directing lighting away from residents. 
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